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June 27, 2025 

Infrastructure Improvements on Thompson Street 
from Carroll Street to Munro Street, Munro Street at 
Matilda Street, and Kintyre Avenue from Broadview 

Avenue to Peggy Ann Smith Lane 
Contract: 25ECS-RD-103LR 

Start Date: July 2025 End Date: October 2025 
*Timeline is subject to change  

The City of Toronto is planning to do Infrastructure Improvements on Thompson Street from Carroll 
Street to Munro Street, Munro Street at Matilda Street, and Kintyre Avenue from Broadview Avenue to 
Peggy Ann Smith Lane. The planned work includes: 

• Thompson Street - Raised area for planting and cyclists on Thompson Street between Carroll 
Street and Munro Street and road reconstruction, curb radii reductions, and curb extensions at 
the Carroll Street and Munro Street intersections.  

• Munro Street - Raised intersection, curb radii reductions, and curb extension at the intersection 
of Munro Street and Matilda Street. 

• Kintyre Avenue - Road narrowing on Kintyre Avenue from Broadview Avenue to Peggy Ann 
Smith Lane to accommodate a wider sidewalk on the north side of the street.  

Our inspection of the road shows that it needs repaving, and sections of damaged curb and sidewalk 
need to be replaced to bring them to a state of good repair.  This project is part of the Council-approved 
2025 Capital Works Program. Installing new sidewalk is one way the City is committed to making the 
community safer and more accessible.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT BEFORE CONSTRUCTION 

• Work crews will mark sidewalks and curbs requiring replacement and the locations of 
underground utilities, such as gas, water and cable so that the construction work does not 
interfere with these utilities.  

• Affected properties will receive a Construction Notice approximately two weeks before work 
begins with more information about the work. 

• The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on City property. 
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Accessible Accommodation: Residents who require accommodation (level entry, 
longer notice, etc.) must contact the Field Ambassador to arrange for access 
during the construction period. 

 

Important information for owners of sprinkler systems / heated driveways 
and private landscaping features. Property owners should remove items located 
within City property limits (boulevard) to avoid damage. 

This includes items such as landscaping (plants and pavers), decorative objects, 
sprinkler systems or heated driveways. If you have a sprinkler system or heated 
driveway, please contact the Field Ambassador listed below. 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us.  

Field Ambassador 
Suresh Pillai, 647-968-8601,  

TorontoPM7@rvanderson.com 

Hearing impaired service 
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 

Dial 711 (24/7) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/TorontoDanforth 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

 


